
St. Matthew’s CE Blackmoor Primary School 

We are having an alternative Harvest this year. We would like to set 

you a challenge! 

Can you build a Scarecrow and display it in your front garden or 

window; or someone else’s garden, or the school grounds? 

The scarecrow needs to be a Biblical character for example ‘Jonah 

and the whale’. If you live in a close you may want to join together 

and do characters from a Bible story. 

The school will put together a trail map for you to purchase at the 

bargain price of £2. All money collected will go to the foodbank. 

This is a project that all families can enjoy by making, displaying or 

taking part in the trail. 

Please complete the attached form to enter a scarecrow or volunteer a 

space. 

We would like the trail to be ready for October 24th which is the 

beginning of half term. 

We would like as many families as possible to participate to make this 

a special Harvest for everyone. 

This replaces our usual Harvest celebrations that we would gather 

together for, but this should be enjoyable for everyone in the 

community and a lovely reason to walk or cycle locally. Many 

families will benefit from the money raised. 

 Thank you in anticipation from everyone at St. Matthew’s CE Primary 


